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15/07/2019  13:54:412019/1906/P OBJ Susan Penney It seems extraordinary that at this late stage the developers apply to relocate and increase the size of a 

basement sump. I assume it is a crucial factor in such a development and it suggests incompetence in the 

original application or a try-on. It is lucky that sharp-eyed neighbours noticed the application. I can't imagine 

that it can be thought reasonable to locate such a thing next door to a house given that seepage is likely to 

occur at some time, given that there are areas of the development away from houses, and given the original 

lack of forethought. Many neighbours consider the whole project misconceived and the site very 

over-developed.
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